
The government have issued the following support for parents and 
carers: 

There is a lot of support available to keep your child safe online. 
Below are some useful links to help parents and carers: 

 Thinkyouknow (advice from the National Crime Agency to stay safe 
online) 

 Internet matters (support for parents and carers to keep their 
children safe online) 

 Parent info (support for parents and carers to keep their children 
safe online) 

 LGfL (support for parents and carers to keep their children safe 
online) 

 Net-aware (support for parents and careers from the NSPCC) 
 

https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/
https://www.internetmatters.org/?gclid=EAIaIQobChMIktuA5LWK2wIVRYXVCh2afg2aEAAYASAAEgIJ5vD_BwE
https://parentinfo.org/
https://www.lgfl.net/online-safety/default.aspx
https://www.net-aware.org.uk/

